
Dear parents, 
 
We are delighted to have had the opportunity to celebrate on Saturday 1st August our 
children's achievements at the end of their journey with Pepperberry before making their 
transition to their new schools this September. Although this Graduation Ceremony had 
been completely different from our usual Graduation due to the mini bubbles and social 
distancing measures in place, nevertheless this was an amazing opportunity for all of us, 
from our children and families to our teachers to celebrate this very important milestone. 
We will certainly remember this Graduation and we hope that everyone that has attended 
has enjoyed this!  

I would like to say a very big thank you to all our parents that have attended this day, it was 
lovely seeing our families again, some of which we haven't seen in months, and to take this 
opportunity to thank them for trust in us and for their amazing support over the years. 
Some of these families have been part of our Pepperberry Family for the last 6-8 years and 
it is a sad time for our nursery knowing this is the end of the journey with us for some of the 
families as their second or third child has now graduated from Pepperberry, especially 
having known some of these families even before their babies were born, however we are 
extremely proud to have been able to deliver on our promise of high quality education and 
care and contribute to their children’s development and learning over the years. Thank you 
for All the beautiful cards and presents for the nursery and the staff team, these are very 
much valued and appreciated.  
 
We would like to also say a big thank you to all our staff team that have contributed to these 
children's development and learning over the years from our Baby Peppers room all the 
way through to our Preschool rooms. We have a fantastic Staff Team across the nursery that 
work incredibly hard to ensure our children are ready for their next journey when they 
make their next step to the big school.  
 
Last but not least, to our beautiful children we wish you all the very best at school, you are 
all more than school ready and we are all very proud of you. We look forward to seeing you 
all in your new school uniforms.  
 
As we have now received all the necessary consents we have posted some photos of the 
Graduation on our Facebook page, we hope you will enjoy viewing these and treasure these 
moments as much as we do. 

Kind regards, 

Olimpia  

 

Miss Olimpia Malaescu 

Director of Operations 

Pepperberry Day Nursery / Auckland House Day Nursery / Auckland College 

 


